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Andrews, David

From: Beougher, Justin [Justin.Beougher@wpxenergy.com]

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 6:49 PM

To: Andrews, David

Subject: KP 311-17 (APl # 05-045-20995) Temporary Plug and Abandon
Mr. Andrews,

The KP 311-17 well was spud 4/22/2012 04:00. Conductor was tagged at 87’. The well was then drilled to 106’ MD. At
that depth the mud motor parted. Approximately 10’ of fish was left in the hole consisting of the bottom half of a mud
motor and a tricone bit. WPX Energy has attempted to fish the motor since 10:30 on 4/22/2012 without any success. It
has been decided that we will temporarily plug and abandon this well and skid to the KP 11-17 well (API # 05-045-
20998.) The cement plug will be 30 sx of 17 ppg, .99 vield cement and will plan to have a top 20’ inside conductor, or
67’ from RKB. While drilling the KP 11-17 well, WPX Energy will consider methods for drilling the KP 311-17 well. If WPX
decides to abandon the well, cement will be brought to surface by means of a second cement job. Please contact me if
you have any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Justin Beougher

Drilling Engineer

WPX Energy Rocky Mountain, LLC
Office 970-263-2742

Cel 970-274-9250
Justin.Beougher@WPXEnergy.com
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